
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Representative Rosa DeLauro      Representative Tom Cole 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
   
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Cole: 

I am requesting funding for the Ambulance Bay Expansion & Modernization for fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is AdventHealth Durand located at 1220 Third Avenue West 

Durand, WI 54736. 

The funding would be used to expand and modernize the ambulance bay at AdventHealth Durand to 

enhance patient safety, accommodate the larger modern ambulances operated by local municipalities, 

provide enhanced isolation for decontamination and hazardous waste cleanup and additional space for 

community services such as COVID-19 testing. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Kind 

Member of Congress 


